
Speed Indication Device

Mill Road adjacent to school (approximately 40m from the school exit), traffic heading North towards Church.

Period 01/03/2022 – 31/03/2022

During March the SID captured 10710 vehicle movements. There was a seven-day gap, 15th to 21st, in the data collection which is unexplained. The highest speed recorded 
was 64 mph, between 04:55 and 04:59 on Wednesday 9th March. Eighty five percent of the vehicles passing the SID did not exceed 30 mph, the average speed was 23mph. 
For April I have set the SID to record vehicle movements in both directions and it will be interesting to compare the two sets at the end of the month.


